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*Add colour suffix to SKU

Berry Burst - BB

Lagoon Blue - LG

Chilli Pepper - CPO

Pitahaya - PP

Guava Green - GG Tamarillo Red - TR

Sublime Lime - SL

CONFIGURATIONS

FEATURES
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Securely store your tablets and 
phones whilst charging them 
simultaneously via a USB Type 
C and 3 Pin charging socket. 
Charge up to 15 devices via 3 Pin 
socket and 15 devices via the USB 
Type C in the Dual USB tablet 
Charging Lockers.

•	 Charge using USB Type C and 
3-Pin sockets

•	 Ideal in schools, food courts, 
shopping centres

•	 Ventilated compartments for 
heat dissipation

•	 Standard cam lock fitted to 
every door

•	 Pre-drilled, read for nesting
•	 2 keys supplied with each 

door CE Tested - meets 
requirements of EU safety

•	 Powered by a single kettle lead
•	 Made in the UK

•	 Powder coated with anti-
bacterial compound

•	 Reaction to Fire Classification 
EN 13501-1

Brief Description

Specifications

Performance

Size (mm) No. of 
Compartments

No of. 
Doors

SKU*

H1800 x W380 x D380 8 8 11080115

H1800 x W380 x D380 8 1 11080114

H1800 x W380 x D380 10 10 11080113

H1800 x W380 x D380 10 1 11080112

H1800 x W380 x D380 15 15 11080111

H1800 x W380 x D380 15 1 11080110

DUAL USB TABLET CHARGING LOCKERS

10

Summer Lilac - LI

Tangelo Orange - TO

Door Colours

Charge via USB Type C and 3-Pin in each 
compartment

Add suffix to SKU

Cam lock fitted as standard.
Supplied with 2 keys per lock

Ventilated doors for heat 
dissipation

Charging Icons - USB and 
3-Pin charging 

11080111LG 11080110LG


